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Stuart-Sunrise Rotary Club
Minutes of September 3, 2009 meeting

50-50: Gary Damon
Pledge: Stephen Dillemuth
Prayer: Dr. Tozzo

President Rocco called the meeting to order at 7:30 AM.

(For entertainment this evening while pecking away at the keyboard writing this newsletter, | choose to listen to "Old Time Radio". This radio station,
WLNG 92.1 FM, broadcasts from Sag Harbor, NY. It is an oldies station that is the only radio station serving the Eastern part of Long Island, NY. WLNG has
been on the air for some 50 years. | think you will get a kick out of its format and music.

http://www.wing.com/wingaudio.htm

Keith Charlton: mentioned the Club Corp. Classic was fast approaching and the need for silent auction items and foursomes. See John Gonzalez with regard
to items needed. Keith mentioned that he will be away before the event and he asked that everyone put in a concerted effort so that we maximize the monies
that will be coming back to our club. Aside from the Hole-In-One Subaru provided by Ed Vossen, a golf cart, Harley-Davison and a fly in golf outing to possibly
Richard Kjellstrom’s club.

Danielle Lupullio: Thanked everyone that participated in the school supply drive for the Indiantown children. Danielle also reminded those that volunteered for
the Smokey the Bear event on September 12th petween 2-4PM.

John Gonzalez: reminded members that membership recruitment is a duty of every member of the club. If new members are not continually brought into our
club, the club will become stagnant and eventually die.

Diane Scott: greeted visiting and guest Rotarians. Many fines for happy, sad and sports dollars were assessed. (Enough already about you know who! The
Gators are not the only team of importance, though some might not agree. (John, Ellen among others) For you college football fans | present the following
logos.

Keith Charlton: Introduced today’s guest speaker. Debbie Butler, the president of the Board of Directors of GUARDIANS for New Futures gave an interesting
talk today about a fine organization that is the advocate for some 1,400 abused children in Florida. The local chapter serves Indian River, Okeechobee, Saint
Lucie and Martin counties.

Debbie spoke about the fact that both side have attorneys, the husband, the wife but the most vulnerable- the children most often have no representation. This
is where GFNF comes into play. For more information about this organization and how to become involved go to:

www.gfnf4kids.org

50-50 Winner: Jack Langhorne. As Jack picked the '.- £ , the winning purse is now $180.00.



